
  

 

 

English  

We will begin the term recapping what makes a good 

sentence and practising our sentence work. 
 

We will soon use the book “The Way Back Home” by Oliver 

Jeffers to base our writing on as we build up to writing our first 

stories in Year One.  

Finally, we will use the book “Seasons” by Hannah Pang to tie in 

with our work in science about the changing trees.  

 

Maths  

We are following the White Rose Mastery Maths structure.   

This term we will be looking at place value in numbers up to 10 

and addition and subtraction to 10.   

 Please remember to access Numbots at home each week.  If 

anyone has forgotten their log in details, we’ll be sticking them 

in the front of reading diaries by the end of the week as a 

reminder.  

 

Y1 Autumn Term 1 

Where Do I Live?  

Important Information  

We know that getting changed for 

PE at school is a little bit of a worry 

for some children.  Please be 

reassured that although we will be 

encouraging independence, we will 

be on hand to help if needed – 

especially with those tricky top 

buttons!  
  

Please remember to label all 

clothing etc to allow us to reunite 

you with lost property quickly.  
  

Do please keep an eye on Class 

Dojo as we will communicate any 

changes/updates on here.  
  

Mrs Kelly &   

The Year One Team  

  

Science  

This term we will be learning about plants and 

trees.  We will use the change in seasons to see 

which trees are evergreen and which are 

deciduous.    

We will be working scientifically – asking ourselves 

simple questions and seeing how they can be 

answered.  
 

 

RE   

In RE we are thinking about the question “who is 

Jewish and what do they believe?”. 
 

Computing  

 We will be learning about the technology that 

exists all around us in our computing lessons this 

half term. 

 

Topic    

  Our enquiry this term is based around the 

question “where do I live?”  We will be learning  

about where our school is in the world and what  

is near here.  We will then try our hand at making a 

map of the main features of our school!  
  

 

PSHE  

Our Jigsaw topic this term will be called “Being Me”.  The 

children will be meeting “Jigsaw Jack” in their lesson with Miss 

Clarke on a Tuesday afternoon.  

 

Art  

We will soon be busy artists, working on our line drawings and 

trying some observational work in our sketch books as we 

complete our unit called “Make Your Mark”!  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


